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Parents:
Please send rain boots and a change of clothing into school

with your child.  Some areas of the playground can be wet this
time of year. Thank you! 

Dismissal: Please notify the office and your child’s teacher of any
dismissal changes BEFORE 2:00 pm (except in cases of emergencies).

This helps us get everyone home safely!

AnnouncementsAnnouncementsAnnouncements

Spring Concert
Save the date for our Spring Concert on Wednesday,

May 7, at 2:00 pm at the Eddington School. 
Please join us as we listen to all the wonderful songs

each grade has learned in music classes!



Principal's Corner
March 21, 2025

Classroom Updates

PreK celebrated Dino Week! They learned about fossils, herbivores, and carnivores. 'Dino Land' was set up on our tuff trays, where they
became paleontologists, digging for bones in the sand to create a Dino skeleton. We looked at Dino X-rays on the light tables and did a
science experiment hatching Dino fossils out of 'eggs.' The students also learned the letter 'S,' and our nursery rhyme of the week was
'Hickory Dickory Dock.' They participated in the Read ME Agriculture book, Farmer Eva's Green Garden Life. With Maple Maine Sunday
this weekend, they had a taste test on Friday, comparing real maple syrup with artificially flavored maple syrup to see which one they
liked best!

It was a busy week in kindergarten! The students worked on the 'SH' sound in literacy, practiced numbers up to 20 in math, and explored
mapping in social studies.

The 1st grade students read Aesop’s fables, including The Tortoise and the Hare, and learned about the elements of a fable. They also
reviewed the '2 vowels go walking' rule and focused on the phonics patterns 'ee' and 'ea.' Additionally, they explored contractions and
continued writing stories that included a problem and solution. In math, they practiced identifying and working with 2D and 3D shapes.
They continued tracking herbivores and carnivores in Namibia, learning that the ideal ratio of herbivores to carnivores is 30-40 herbivores
for every 1 carnivore. On Tuesday, their ratio was 1:18, and by Thursday, they were tracking it even more closely.

Today, we had our bounce house celebration! The students earned this reward through their hard work on assessments during Trimester
2. PreK even participated by filling their pom pom jar for good behavior! The students had a fantastic time celebrating and jumping in the
bounce house. Classes signed up for different time slots throughout the day, ensuring that every class had their own time to enjoy the fun!

Spring Concert, Wednesday, May 7

Mark your calendars!  We will be holding our Spring Concert on May 7th at the Eddington School from 2:00 to 2:45 p.m. (this is a date
change from what is published in the Parent/Student Handbook).  Please join us to celebrate the success of our students and hear all the
wonderful and exciting things they have learned in music this year.  If you plan to take your child home after the concert instead of having
them ride the bus, please let your child's teacher or the office know ahead of time. 

Planned Absences

Please contact your teacher or the office to request a Planned Absence form if your child will be out of school on a scheduled trip for 3 days
or longer .  Thank you!

PreK and Kindergarten Registration is Open for 2025-2026

We are currently accepting PreK and Kindergarten enrollment paperwork. Children must be at least 4 years of age by October 15, 2025.
Registration forms can be found on the District website (www.rsu63.org) or please feel free to stop by and pick up a packet from the office.  

Eagle Stickers

A limited number of Eagle Stickers are awarded each week and students who receive a sticker are entered into a prize drawing. If your
child brings home an Eagle Sticker, please help us celebrate them by asking them how they earned it! 
The winner of this weeks’ drawing is:  Odessa McFarlin.

Enjoy your day!

Mrs. McLean

The newsletter word of the week: Maple
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Newsletter Incentive

https://forms.gle/CAzNFSAdXjfiN6yr6
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdjnFcsFxkukx0qnEcB2pyuxJJ8BY_B49wQ7OrDoYN01lDg0A/viewform?usp=sharing
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READ ACROSS AMERICA WEEK
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Elina Cavo
Murphie Hutchins
Avaree Kennedy
Kora Howell
Paxton Cox
Elias Leathers
Sandra Gates
Vivian Mitchell
Sullivan Ouellette
Sylvia Robertson
Owen Bagley
Eva Cyr
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Kindergarten
First Grade
First Grade

Kindergarten
First Grade

Kindergarten
Kindergarten

First Grade
PreK

Kindergarten
First Grade
First Grade



NEWSLETTER INCENTIVE
Last weeks’ newsletter incentive winner is Griffin Deprey  

from  Mrs. Blake’s class!
Don’t forget to click the incentive link in the Principal’s Corner to enter



Hello, RSU #63 Families!

I’m so happy that Spring is on the way! This week, we continued to talk about goals. 

In Pre-K, Kindergarten, and 1st grade, we read I Can Do Hard Things by Gabi Garcia. This book describes all the
hard things kids do while growing up. It encourages children to go beyond their comfort zone and try new
things physically and emotionally. This book ties directly into our new bulletin board, “Without Change, There
Would Be No Butterflies!”. 

Kindergarten and 1st grade completed a paper by writing one hard thing they have been able to do this year.
All classes did a “Bluey Spring Run” movement break and ended class with a “Butterfly Hug” meditation. I have
added the links to the book and activities I mentioned below. 

Sincerely, 

Dodie Smith, LMSW/CC

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CF4kQfEVJLM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=x8aJt2IKwDk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=H9Hnisaqlns

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CF4kQfEVJLM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=x8aJt2IKwDk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=H9Hnisaqlns
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Kindergarten

Eddington School
843-6010

Contact Information

Pre-k 1st grade
Visit your classroom's family webpage!

Staff Emails
Front Office
Mrs. McLean: smclean@rsu63.org
Mrs. Smith: kjsmith@rsu63.org
Nurse Bickford: dbickford@rsu63.org

Classroom Teachers
Pre-K:
Ms. Leland:  aleland@rsu63.org
Mrs. Davis:  kdavis@rsu63.org

Kindergarten:
Mrs. Alley:  jalley@rsu63.org
Mrs. DeRoche:  bderoche@rsu63.org
Ms. Linscott:  klinscott@rsu63.org

First Grade:
Mrs. Blake:  sblake@rsu63.org
Miss Geiser:  jgeiser@rsu63.org
Mrs. Perry:  aperry@rsu63.org

Additional Services
Special Services:  crioux@rsu63.org
Speech Therapy:  kkaram@rsu63.org
Occupational Therapy: rhiggins@rsu63.org
Literacy Intervention:  astickle@rsu63.org

Specialists
Art:  hallen@rsu63.org
PE:  msagehorn@rsu63.org
Music:  cstecher@rsu63.org
Spanish:  mnorris@rsu63.org
Library:  ablais@rsu63.org
School Counselor:  dsmith@rsu63.org


